
 

 

 

   Second Grade News 
Week of Sept. 21, 2015 
 

 

                   In the News: Important Dates: 

In reading we’ve been talking about 
contractions, homonyms, and 
vocabulary words.  We have also been 
reading some neat stories about the 
Superkids! New Memory Words are: 
want, look, play, come, any, some, 
day, or, very, new, out, good 
*Please help your child to learn to spell 
these words. 
 
In math we will begin a unit on addition 
strategies.  Please have your child work 
on addition/subtraction facts at home 
every night!! 
 
In science we will continue to talk 
about plants and how they meet their 
needs. 
 
We will continue talking about different 
types of communities in Social Studies. 
Our second grade team is planning a 
field trip to learn more about our Eagle 
River community….more to come about 
that. 
 
Student of the Week will be Lily. 

*Homecoming Week* 
Dress-up days (kids can dress up if 

they want) 
Monday-Pajama Day (please send 
in a white t-shirt) 
Tuesday-Crazy Hair/Hat Day 
Wednesday- Wisconsin Day 
Thursday-Spirit Day (Pines Pride t-
shirts) 
Friday- Decades Day-wear tie dye t-
shirt made at school  
*Mini Parade at 9:30-everyone 
welcome! 
 
*Please remember to send a snack 
every day for your child (if your child 
wants one). 
**Sometimes you will find a Backpack 
worksheet from Superkids.  If you see 
one of these sheets, not finished, 
remind your child to do it and send it 
back the next day. Thanks! 

 

Have a great week-Go Eagles!    
-Mrs. Saltenberger 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


